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St. Mary’s Junior Boys N.S.

St. Flannan’s Street

Nenagh

Co. Tipperary
Phone No. 067-32005
E-mail: stmarysjuniorboys@gmail.com
         CHRISTMAS     NEWSLETTER
Dear Parents,

Christmas is fast approaching and there are great preparations taking place in the school. The decorations are up and the children are excited and looking forward to performing their class plays/ masses. Congratulations to the children from Mrs. Walshe’s, Ms. Bradshaw’s and Ms. McNulty’s classes who participated in the 10 o’clock mass yesterday. Their singing and readings evoked the true meaning of Christmas. Thanks to their teachers and S.N.A ‘s for preparing them so well.
School Website

Our new school Web-site is up and running. The school web name is :

                   stmarysjuniorboysnenagh.com 

Please feel free to browse and stay up to date with developments at the school. A special word of thanks to Mrs. Harte for her work and expertise in designing the programme. Also to Louis Manley for his advice and support.

Blinds

We are delighted with the new blinds. They have made a huge difference to the classrooms and the interactive whiteboards can be viewed much more clearly. Mile buiochas to the Parent’s Council who purchased the blinds and for organising the street collection and more recently the church gate collection. Well Done!
Parent’s Council

Thanks to the parents from Junior Infants who have volunteered to become members of the Parent’s Council. You will be contacted shortly.

School Building Extension

We are delighted to have received approval from the D.E.S. for the school extension. We hope to start the building next year. We will keep you informed of developments.

Green Schools

Energy Workshop. Guzzler came and showed us ways to save energy. Our energy vampires remind us every Friday to switch off all electricity and to close windows and doors.
Christmas Decoration Competition

We have just been informed that Sean Michael Morrissey ( Senior Infants – Ms. Walshe ) has been awarded 1st Prize for his decoration in the County Final. We are very proud of this achievement. Congratulations to Sean Michael and all the children who made decorations.
Other Winners ( in-school )

Skirma Stulga – 1st Class – Ms. Bradshaw

Cian Connolly – 1st Class – Ms. Bradshaw

Max Gavilovskis – Senior Infants – Ms. Harte

Kevin O’Reilly – Senior Infants – Ms. Walshe

Robertas Bartkus – Junior Infants – Ms. Madden

Lincoln Lawlor McGrath – Junior Infants – Ms. Galvin

Eoin Collins – Senior Infants – Ms. McNulty

Next year 2013 will be a very important year as the school will be celebrating its Centenary. We look forward to these celebrations !

Thanks to you all for your co-operation and support during the past year.

Finally may I take this opportunity on behalf of the staff to wish you all a Happy and Peaceful Christmas.

                                                          Yours,

____________________

                                                                                            Principal
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         DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR

Other Masses 
St. Conlon’s Nursing Home       -   Tuesday 18th December @ 11.15 a.m.

Day Care Centre                      -    Wednesday 19th December @ 11.30 a.m.

Dates for Class Plays
“The Sleepy Shepherd” performed by the children in Mrs. Harte’s Senior Infants.
TWO PERFORMANCES – Monday 17th @ 11.30 a.m.

                                       Monday 17th  @ 12.30 p.m. 

“Ralph the Reindeer” performed by the children in Ms. Madden’s Junior Infants.
TWO PERFORMANCES – Tuesday 18th        @ 12.30 p.m.

                                        Wednesday 19th @ 12.30 p.m. 

“Shine Star Shine” performed by the children in Ms. Galvin’s Junior Infants.

TWO PERFORMANCES – Thursday 20th @ 11.30 a.m.

                                        Thursday 20th @12.30 p.m.

School Closing            -        Friday 21st December @ 12.30 p.m.

School Re-Opening   -        Monday 7th January   
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